
 

May 3, 2024 

LINDENHURST STREET FAIR: The Lindenhurst Chamber of Commerce and the 

Village of Lindenhurst is holding their Springfest Street Fair on Sunday, 5/5, from 

12:00–5:00 pm at North and South Wellwood Ave. (from John St. to Gates Ave.). 

The STS Safety & Training Department will be present for Company support with a 

school bus for parents and children to board. Come on down and join us! There will 

be vendors, live music, food, drinks, and fun. 

PARA-TRANSIT DRIVERS NEEDED: Para-transit has several driver openings 

available now! This position operates all year round (52 weeks per year). If you have 

passenger experience in transportation and are interested in a full-time, 40-hour work 

week, please email Jhanella Orellana at jorellana@suffolkbus.com for details and 

requirements. 

DA BONUS: DAs looking for an opportunity for 

advancement in their careers can enroll in our CDL study program to obtain their 

CDL permit. DAs who receive their CDL permit by 7/31/24 can receive a $1,000 

bonus. Bonus to be paid out when they are assigned to a van route. 

BOUNTY BONUS: Refer a friend or family member for a school bus driver position 

and receive $1,000! Yes, we are doubling the bounty to $1,000! And you will receive 

the referral bonus 60 days after they are assigned a school bus route, no waiting 

for 6 months. This is effective through September 30, 2024. Applicants can visit 

www.suffolkbus.com to complete an online application or pick up an application at your yard. 

CDL PERMIT CLASS: Our CDL Permit Class is a great opportunity for our DAs, our 

families, and friends to learn more about our great Company. Our next CDL permit class 

is Wednesday, 5/15, from 10:00AM-1:00PM at the Safety and Training facility located 

at 1780 Smithtown Ave, Ronkonkoma. This class is free, and everyone is welcome. 

Remember, for a limited time we offer a $1,000 bounty for every driver referral and 

you will receive the referral bonus 60 days after you are assigned a school bus route. 

SUMMER WORK: We are planning our summer season! Sign-up is now available on My Parking 

Space. Click on the Sun icon on your mobile device to sign up. All drivers and DAs hired on 

1/1/18 or later need to sign up for summer work and attend the pick. If we have enough 

employees, you may get the opportunity to pass on summer work.   Remember, summer 

programs are 6-8 weeks in duration.  

SCHOOL BUDGET VOTES: The upcoming island-wide school vote will 

be on Tuesday, 5/21. The following budget meeting has been scheduled. All employees that 

attend will be paid. 

Longwood School District 

Monday, 5/6/24 – 10:15 AM 

1162 Old Town Rd, Coram – Classroom 

FACEBOOK: This week’s spotlight is Vincent Lore, DA for Smithtown CSD out of 

1849 Pond Rd 
 

“Start where you are, use what you have, 
do what you can.” 

mailto:jorellana@suffolkbus.com
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwij1JHjl8XdAhWFiOAKHZG6AYAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.nhsbt.nhs.uk/get-involved/partners/our-partners/facebook/&psig=AOvVaw2jKKlS-KyLOTQ_QiKIwvmc&ust=1537381801419922

